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The Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office Will Soon 
Be Collecting 

Tourist Development Taxes – Transient Rentals 
 

As of October 1, 2019 the Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office began 
accepting registrations from all who are required to collect the 4% 
tourist development tax on transient rentals.  Beginning November 1, 
2019 the tourist development tax must be reported and remitted to the 
Pasco County Tax Collector’s Office online though the Tourist Express 
system https://pasco.county-taxes.com/tourist or by mail only. 
 
For detailed information regarding the tax, documents that must be 
filed and/ or any questions regarding the tax please visit 
http://www.pascotaxes.com/tdt/  You may also contact our tax 
department at 352-518-5097 or email touristtax@pascotaxes.com  
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